Southway Junior School – Sing-a-long-Carol Concert – Thursday 6th December2018
All children may wear a Christmas jumper with their school uniform on Thursday 6th December.  As we will be going to the King’s Church in the afternoon, we would ask that all packed lunches are in disposable bags and that the children bring a water bottle with them.  Please do not send your child in with any other bags.  Collection at 3:15pm will be from inside the King’s Church.  Children are expected back for the evening concert at 5:45pm at the King’s Church.  As there is limited parking, please make every effort to walk to the King’s Church.  We look forward to seeing you at one of our concerts on Thursday.
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